
305 Fredonia Ave., P.O. Box 250 
Fredonia, WI 53021 
(262) 692-9994 

divinesavior@archmil.org 
divinesavior.weconnect.com 

 

230 Butler St. 
Random Lake, WI 53075 

(920) 994-4380 
ourladyrlp@archmil.org 
ourladylakes.org 

Parish Membership: To 
receive the full benefits of our 
parish community, we invite 
you to register as parish 
members by contacting the 
Parish Office during office 
hours.  
 

Baptisms are celebrated on 
the third weekend of each 
month. Parents must attend a 
catechetical preparation class 
prior to baptism. Contact your 
Parish Office for information. 
  
Marriage: Either the Bride or 
Groom must be a registered 
member at one of our 
parishes. Contact your Parish 
Office at least six months prior 
to the wedding date. 
 

RCIA (Rites of Christian 
Initiation for Adults): If you 
or someone you know is 
interested in learning more 
about the process of becoming 
Catholic, contact Deb Hamm. 
 

Bulletin Announcements 
must be in writing and brought 
to the Parish Office or emailed 
to rischs@archmil.org before 
Noon on Monday. 
 

Mass Announcements must 
be in the Parish Office by 
Noon on Thursday to be 
included at that weekendôs 
Mass. 
 

Emergency Calls: Call your 
Parish Office. If you need 
emergency assistance when 
either office is closed, contact 
Deb Hamm at (262) 488-4542. 

Our Cluster School 

305 Fredonia Ave., P.O. Box 250 
Fredonia, WI 53021 
(262) 692-2141 

dscsschool@dscsfredonia.org 
divinesavior.weconnect.com/school 

September 30, 2018 

Visitors at our chapels from other Catholic Parishes in Ozaukee and 
Sheboygan Counties are welcome to put their parish envelope in our collection  
and we will forward it to your home parish. Thank you for joining us in worship. 

For a complete list of 
contact numbers for our 
parish and school staff 
members, as well as lay 
parish leaders, Mass and 
Reconciliation times, 
please go to page 6.  


